
COMMON CORE LETTER TO PARENTS / GUARDIANS 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 
Classes at Columbia High School will not meet on Wednesday, June 1, 2016 due to 
the administration of the New York State Common Core Regents exams in Algebra II. 
Only those students scheduled to take this exam are expected to be present. Your 
child’s teacher has provided specific information about the required exams. If you have 
any questions about the specific exams your child is scheduled to take, please do not 
hesitate to contact his or her school counselor or Mathematics teacher. 
 
On the morning of June 1, 2016, students enrolled in the following classes should be in 
the main lobby by 7:30 AM: 
  
 Mrs. Hladik’s  

 Period 2 Algebra II Honors class 
 Mr. Monuteaux’s  

 Period 1 Algebra II Regents class 
 Period 2 Algebra II Regents class 
 Period 7 Algebra II Regents class 

 Mrs. Schulz’s  
 Period 2 Algebra II Regents class 
 Period 3 Algebra II Regents class 
Mrs. Thompson’s  
 Period 2 Algebra II Honors class 

 
Additionally, our math teachers would like to remind you that all students enrolled in 
these courses should have a TI-83 or TI-84 graphing calculator. The opportunity for 
your child to be successful on the June exam, and in his or her Algebra II course, is 
greatly increased with access to his or her own graphing calculator on a daily basis. 
Please remind your child to bring his or her graphing calculator to the exam. If he or she 
does not have one, a spare will be provided on the day of the exam. 
 
Normal bus routes will transport students to the high school in the morning for this 
exam.  
 
Information and schedules for busing and exams will be available on our CHS website at 
www.egcsd.org/columbia. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John P. Sawchuk 
Principal, CHS 

 


